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The recessed meeting of the South Pymatuning Township Board of Supervisors was reconvened on December 29, 

2015 at 5:30 PM in the Municipal Building.  In attendance were Chairperson Rose Lyons, Supervisors Brian Geisel 

and Laurel Alexander. 

 

The meeting was opened with the pledge to the flag. 

 

Public comment: 

Ed Wilson said the federal government declared there was no cost of living increase in 2015.  He said our contracts 

all have raises in them, but should be tied to the cost of living. 

 

Don Morrow said he left a magazine for the supervisors showing a variety of trucks available in Ohio. 

 

A motion was made by Rose Lyons and seconded by Brian Geisel to adopt the 2016 proposed budget.  Motion 

passed with Laurel Alexander voting no. 

 

A motion was made by Rose Lyons and seconded by Brian Geisel to adjourn the meeting.  Motion passed 

unanimously.   

 

The meeting adjourned at 5:40 PM. 

 

Visitors in attendance: 

Tom Lyons   Don Morrow  Michaelene Harris  Bill Klumph  

Ed Wilson   Lindell Bridges   Sheryl Wilson  Don Doddato  

Steve O’Brien 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

 

 

 

Karen Presley  

Secretary/Treasurer 


